
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National President visits Ladyewell Shrine with Lancaster Branch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welwyn Garden City Section with Fr Derek,  on Retreat at the 
Niland  Centre  

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

Wymondham Section waiting for their dinner, on their way home 
from Retreat at Walsingham 

                          éééééééééééééééééééééééééé. 

Did you know? 
Lots of changes are being made at Walsingham,  
including accommodation. EWTN now have a Studio in 
the Village.  www.walsingham.org.uk will tell you more. 
I love my trips to the Shrine with my Lowestoft  
Section, or on my own, or on a Pilgrimage.   

ééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé. 

A BIG thankyou  to Elizabeth Upsher who has updated the website 
and is looking after Facebook and Pinterest for us:-
catholicwomensleaguecio.org.uk 
www.facebook.com/CWLEngWales 
www.pinterest.co.uk/catholicwomensleagueofengland 

At your next Section meeting, why not spend some time on a lap 
top  or tablet, exploring our social media sites and see what is out 
there for you.   

Welcome to the Autumn CWL News.  
What a Summer we have just enjoyed!.  
Lots of outings, pilgrimages and hard work 
supporting charities at home and abroad.   

And what a wonderful AGM weekend we 
enjoyed at the Hayes.  A huge thank you 
to all our National Officers and  the 
National Executive and Trustees.  It was 
great to have Bishop Peter with us on 
Saturday and Sunday, too.  Last, but by no 
means least, we congratulated Sheila Pyle 
(St Marychurch Section, Devon) who was 
attending her 60th AGM with the League! 
What a wonderful record you must surely 
hold, Sheila. Thereõs more on the AGM in 
this newsletter later. 
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Summer happenings... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brentwood Branchõs Pilgrimage to Walsingham was thoroughly  
enjoyed by all 

Leeds, Hexham and Newcastle and Middlesbrough Annual  
Pilgrimage to the Ripon Wayside Shrine. The Crucifix marks the 
spot where a CWL Canteen Hut stood during the 1st World War 

http://www.walsingham.org.uk/


 

 

Thank you to all Branch and Sections who have contributed.  Please keep sending your 
photos and reports to Alison via Jean Clarke at  natsec@cwlhq.org.uk 
Since the last news, there has been a change of address for the web site and also Jean, 
our National Secretary has moved.  So please make a note. The address is:- 
Catholic Womenõs League CIO     PO Box 104        Ledbury     HR8 9RG   
Charity number 1173138 

Caption describing picture 

or graphic. 

CWL Services Special Committee  
Back in July, Bernie Townsend , Chairman of 
CWL Services Committee, attended a very spe-
cial  service at the National Memorial  
Arboretum to mark the centenary of the for-
mation of the Womenõs Auxiliary  in 1917.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

More than one thousand women attended the 
Drumhead service, with ages ranging from 14 - 
100! The service commemorated the contribu-
tion of women who have served the Crown on 
operation or in uniform.  The service featured 
an all female tri-service band and was led by 
the Rev (Wing Commander) Ruth Hake. At the 
end of the celebration, Bernie was given a 
õWomen at War 100õ Poppy Cross which she 
placed on the CWL Bench.   
éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leeds Branch members busy knitting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Salford Branch  enjoying a joke with President Margaret 

 

What we do best 

Schoolgirls Bethany and Jessica Mellody, from  
St Johnõs Sixth Form school in Bishop Auckland 
were given the opportunity to visit Peru thanks 
to a Ã1000 grant from the Marjorie van den 
Bosch fund.  The girls were a part of Project Pe-
ru and were able to help build a school kitchen as 
well as painting colourful, lively murals for the 
school courtyard.  Language was no barrier as 
they discovered laughter is a universal language.  
They have so many memories of their trip but 
especially how much people with a lot less than 
ourselves can stay positive and rely on their 
faith and the people around them. They have so 
many  
positive memories of their trip, to take forward 
in to Adult life.  Thankyou for sharing this, girls.   

ééééééééééééééééééééééééé 

Dorset provided funding for a young person to  
attend World Youth Day in Poland in 2016.  They 
were rewarded with a picture of The Divine 
Mercy, which they took along to the National 
AGM for all to see.  

 
Honour for Ann Holt,  

Northampton Branch

 
Ann is a founder member of Aylesbury Section.  
She has also played a major role in securing the 
future of St Maryõs Church, in the town.   
For nearly 40 years, Ann organised Lunch time  
Concerts at the Church.  Ann was awarded the 
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